
NH Department of Health and Human Services                                
129 Pleasant Street – Hugh Gallen State Office Park 

Concord, NH 03301 

  
PRESS RELEASE FOR MORE INFORMATION 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE Public Information Office 

July 13, 2022 603-271-9389 or pio@dhhs.nh.gov 

  
  

State of NH, Partners Launch Marketing Campaign to Address 

Critical Shortage of Child Care Workers 

  

Concord, NH – The New Hampshire Department of Health and Human Services (DHHS) has 

launched a series of television and digital ads to address the shortage of child care workers 

across the state. The goal of the campaign is to actively recruit applicants to work in a variety 

of child care positions in a range of child care facilities throughout New Hampshire. 
  
“Family stability across New Hampshire depends on access to child care options that best fit 

their individual needs,” said DHHS Associate Commissioner Christine Santaniello. “From 

home-based child care to larger centers, families need quality, fully-staffed child care 

providers that can meet New Hampshire’s demand. A strong and stable child care workforce 

gives children an opportunity to experience the benefits of an early learning environment, and 

allows families to remain focused on their economic stability and well-being.”   

  

The project is a partnership with the Boys and Girls Clubs of Central New Hampshire, which 

utilized a portion of its American Rescue Plan Act child care funds to create the series of eight 

public service announcements, which will be broadcast on television, digital, and social media 

platforms. The ads link interested applicants with the New Hampshire Connections Child Care 

Job Board, which provides a listing of available positions throughout the state. 

  
Since the initial rollout of the campaign in April, the DHHS Child Care Licensing Unit has 

received more than 750 new applications for background checks from individuals working in 

licensed child care programs, with 480 approved for hire to date. 
  

For more information about these employment opportunities, please 

visit: https://www.nhchildcarejobs.com/. To view the ads, 

visit  https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLMecG44OH8Ai4CuNpKwD22d1Kb6Ms906_. 

  
  

### 
 

mailto:pio@dhhs.nh.gov
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nhchildcarejobs.com%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cashum%40NCHCNH.org%7C93b3e7142e9b4e12631c08da64dcc11e%7Cdd987f63d3164cc39fb3cf9f579a041d%7C0%7C0%7C637933196549919616%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=WtP34JQI7MfnJ3yna5oLCb8k6ojRdrfOpF%2FD0%2BFxeB8%3D&reserved=0
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.youtube.com%2Fplaylist%3Flist%3DPLMecG44OH8Ai4CuNpKwD22d1Kb6Ms906_&data=05%7C01%7Cashum%40NCHCNH.org%7C93b3e7142e9b4e12631c08da64dcc11e%7Cdd987f63d3164cc39fb3cf9f579a041d%7C0%7C0%7C637933196549919616%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=uRNNIKk9Mvoh2XZOYHAqxpUYIgrNU56P6iH3mKuefTI%3D&reserved=0

